
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Monday, April 1, 2019 
 

Hot Lunch Menu for tomorrow is Whole Wheat Waffles, Turkey Bacon,  
Salad Bar/Fruit and Milk.  Cost is $5.00.  Salad Bar is available for a student 
price of $2.50 as well as a Fresh Fruit Cup for $1.00. 
 
Activities taking place tomorrow are:  2:30-5:00 p.m. Gr. 3-5 Drama Club. 
 
Music Festival is taking place tomorrow at Carleton North High School. Please  
note the slight changes in performance time for our classroom singing and choir singing.   
The performance times are as follows:  Grade 3's will be singing at 9:20 and Grade 4's  
will be at 9:50.  K-2 choir will be performing at 11:35 and 3-5 Choir will be singing at 1:00.  
Grade 5's will be performing at 1:20.   
 
All spectators must be in the theater and seated before performance time.  Cell phones 
must be turned off during the performance and photos can be taken before and/or after  
the singing. Each session costs $2 per spectator.  A weekly pass can be purchased for $5.   
 
Please see that your child is dressed in their best for our performance and the concert.   
 
Parent/Teacher Interviews are taking place this Thursday, April 4, 2019 after school  
and evening and again on Friday afternoon.  Gr. K-2 Teachers will be scheduling 
appointments with their student’s parents.  Parents of Gr. 3-8 students can call the  
office to book an appointment. 
 
There will be no school for students this Friday April 5, 2019 due to Professional  
Learning for staff in the morning and Parent/Teacher Interviews in the afternoon. 
 
Anglophone West School District is currently investigating how to strengthen our 
communication with stakeholders, schools, and families. As we work toward  
improvement, we would like to hear your thoughts on the best methods for  
communication and any ideas or improvements regarding our current practice  
you would like to suggest. 
 
The question:  What are the best methods your school and district use to communicate  
with parents and staff?  What improvements would you like to suggest? 
 
Your thoughts will be shared exactly as you enter them and will be seen by other 
participants.  Your identity will be confidential.  As with the first Exchange, please be 
 polite and respectful as you share and rate thoughts. If you see thoughts that are rude, 
 hurtful, or identify a person or a group of people, you can remove them by clicking in  
the upper right corner of the thought. 



 
Please go to:   
https://my.thoughtexchange.com/#350296911  
 
To participate by SMS please go to our school website for instructions. 
 
The survey will be active until April 5, 2019. 
 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 
CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
To Access CCS Newsletters 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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